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Current Attendance 

Reception—91% 

Year 1—93% 

Year 2—92% 

Year 3—93% 

Year 4—94% 

Year 5—95% 

Year 6—93% 

 

Our Value for July is Hope 

Don’t forget that sports day is on 
Monday 25th July at 1pm. 

 

 

 

 
Year 5 visit to Ordsall Hall 

The children in Year 5 enjoyed an action 
packed day at Ordsall Hall learning all about 
life in Tudor times. They found out about     
Tudor food and recipes and the range of                    
entertainment and punishments.  

 

Year 6 Confirmation. 

On Tuesday 28th of June five children in 
Year 6 were confirmed in St Thomas’ 
Church. They were joined by children from 
St Luke’s and St Mary’s Schools. The service 
was lovely and the children represented 
school brilliantly. 

Self-esteem and Mental Health. 

On Monday 27th of June the children in 
Years 3, 4 5 and 6 worked with the self-
esteem team. They looked at a range of 
topics including stress, anxiety and  mental 
health. 


